
other country's school health services and exchanging technology with 

regard to the promotion of health education. These visits could take 

place beginning in 1985. 

The names and curricula vitae of the officials concerned, the 

dates and durations of their visits, and other available details will be 

made known through diplomatic channels. 

The Canadian side took note of this wish, and indicated that as 

soon as it received the programmes of activities that the Mexican 

officials wished to carry out, it would forward them to the 

corresponding institutions. 

12. The SEP's Direccii5n General de Educaci6n Inicial 

[Primary School Education Branchl is interested in having two Mexican 

researchers visit Canada for a period of up to two weeks for the purpose 

of studying the workings of certain Canadian centres that promote early 

learning. This visit could be made at any time from May 1984 onwards. 

In reciprocity, the SEP would receive two Canadian researchers 

to examine the advances that have been made in Mexico in the area of 

primary education. 

The Canadian side took note of this proposal and indicated that 

it would convey it to the corresponding institutions. 

Available details will be made known through diplomatic 

channels. 

13. Canada, through the Province of Ontario, offered to 

exchange teachers of foreign languages as a second language, at the 

secondary-school and university levels, for a period of one year for the 
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